
 

 

15 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
MONDAY 18 AND TUESDAY 19 JULY 2022 
 
In preparation for the adverse weather that is forecast for Monday and Tuesday of next week, under 
guidance from the Trust (TKAT) and the DfE, we have taken the unprecedented decision to close the 
school and ask students and staff to work remotely. 
 
We apologise for the late notice but we have been constantly monitoring the weather over the past 
few days and we believe that this is in the best interests of the school community.   
 
We are mindful that due to this last minute decision, we do appreciate this may cause undue stress to 
parents who cannot arrange childcare so we plan to operate “skeleton” staff and keep the school open 
to those parents that do not have any alternative.  To plan for this, we ask that you email 
admin@kemnal-tkat.org and let us know if you want your child to attend school on Monday and 
Tuesday.  For safeguarding purposes, if you indicate that your child is attending, you will need to let 
the school know if they do not attend. 
 
Work will be set on google classrooms and students will be expected to follow their timetable. 
 
The College will return to face-to-face for all on Wednesday and Thursday of next week.  Please note 
that students will be allowed to wear their their full PE kit or uniform (blazers and ties are not 
compulsory) on the remaining two days.  Please be reminded that the school closes for the summer at 
12.15pm on Thursday 21 July 2022 and the bus company have been notified. 
 
We thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 

  
Ms Emma Wride 
HEAD OF SCHOOL 

Mr Stuart Smith 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 
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